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To whom it may concern: 

Beavers in our area are a nuisance causing us plenty of problems. Preventing 

irrigation water to freely flow throughout the system with their unnecessary dams. 

This can change the water level to be to high or low depending which side of the dam 

you are irrigating from. Nursery stock grown for commercial sales can also be 

damaged by these rodents. Changing the classification of beavers away from a 

rodent will damage many aspects of our agricultural community. 


